
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

HOUSE INSURANCE COMMITTEE 

 

TESTIMONY ON HB 2469 

January 18, 2018 

 

Thank you Mr. Chairman and members of the committee. 

 

The Department of Insurance stands in support of this bill. We have been involved in the 

formation of this proposed law for nearly a year and appreciate all of the parties agreeing to this 

language. 

 

This bill will help make sure that when Kansas experiences natural disasters, such as tornados 

and other storms, Kansas citizens can expect insurance companies to be on the scene paying 

claims and helping Kansans. Companies have a duty to their customers, this new law will help 

them do their duty. 

 

We respectfully urge you to pass this bill. 

 

Clark Shultz 

Assistant Insurance Commissioner 

 


